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MEC EXPRESSED SHOCK AT BAKKIE ACCIDENT THAT INJURED 22 LEARNERS  
 
The MEC for Health and acting MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Dr. 
Sibongiseni Dhlomo, has expressed shock after learning of a bakkie accident that has injured 
22 learners in the Ngwavuma area. 
 
According to preliminary reports, the driver of the bakkie lost control and overturned on a gravel 
road near KwaJona reserve, Ngwavuma.  The injured were taken to Mosvold hospital.  At this 
stage the cause of accident is unknown. 
 
“We are thankful that no life has been lost, but we strongly decry the fact that this 
accident happened in the first instance.  We also do not understand why a bakkie would 
overload to this level, where it carries 22 young people – in itself a recipe for disaster.  
The law makes it clear that it is illegal to use bakkies to carry passengers for profit.  That 
is why the provincial government is working to resolve the challenge of learner transport 
in areas that remain underdeveloped. We wish the learners who are in hospital a speedy 
recovery,” said Dhlomo. 
 
Ends. 
 
Media contacts:  
Kwanele Ncalane: 072- 803 1462/ 079- 699 5755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za  
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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